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Australian Energy Market Operator allowable revenue 
and forecast capital expenditure 2022/23 to 2024/25 

Publication of additional documents 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published additional documents relevant to its review of the 
Australian Energy Market Operator's (AEMO) funding for the period 1 July 2022 to 30 June 2025. 

The ERA received AEMO’s funding proposal on 17 December 2021, and published an issues paper 
for consultation on 8 February 2022.  

The proposed funding is for AEMO to manage Western Australia’s energy transition, implement 
reforms and deliver new market and power system operation functions efficiently, as well as to 
conduct its usual activities operating the wholesale electricity and gas markets. 

AEMO has provided the following additional documents in support of its proposal that it has asked 
the ERA to publish: 

• AEMO Western Australian IT roadmap 

• Western Australian labour supporting document. 

The ERA considers that the additional information may assist interested parties in responding to the 
issues paper. 

The submission period for the issues paper closes on 4:00 pm (WST) Monday, 7 March 2022. 

The additional documents are available on the ERA website. 
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